
Message  for  Senator  Adam  Pugh:

Senator  Adam  Pugh
2300  N.  Lincoln  Blvd.,  Rm.  425,
Oklahoma  City,  OK  73105
✅(405)  521-5622
✅adam.pugh@oksenate.gov

Hi  Senator  Pugh,

I  wanted  to  call  and  thank  you  for  all  your  hard  work  on  getting  HB  1425,  the  Religious  Release  Time  bill,
through  the  Senate  Education  Committee.

Appreciate  your  leadership  and  great  work  in  making  this  happen!

I  know  we  still  have  work  left  to  do,  and  I’ll  be  cheering  you  on  as  this  bill  advances  through  the  full 
Senate  and  House.  Let’s  get  this  passed  before  the  April  25th  deadline  for  the  good  of  all  our  kids  here  in
Oklahoma!

Message  for  Senator  Greg  McCortney:

Senator  Greg  McCortney
2300  N.  Lincoln  Blvd.,  Rm.  421,
Oklahoma  City,  OK  73105
✅(405)  521-5541
✅  greg.mccortney@oksenate.gov

Hi  Senator  McCortney,

I  wanted  to  call  and  thank  you  for  all  your  hard  work  on  getting  HB  1425,  the  Religious  Release  Time  bill,
through  the  Senate  Education  Committee.

Appreciate  your  leadership  and  great  work  in  making  this  happen!

I  know  we  still  have  work  left  to  do,  and  I’ll  be  cheering  you  on  as  this  bill  advances  through  the  full 
Senate  and  House.  Let’s  get  this  passed  before  the  April  25th  deadline  for  the  good  of  all  our  kids  here  in
Oklahoma!

mailto:adam.pugh@oksenate.gov
mailto:greg.mccortney@oksenate.gov


Message  for  Senator  Dave  Rader:

Senator  Dave  Rader
2300  N.  Lincoln  Blvd.,  Rm.  233,
Oklahoma  City,  OK  73105
✅  (405)  521-5620
✅  dave.rader@oksenate.gov

Hi  Senator  Rader,

I  wanted  to  call  and  thank  you  for  all  your  hard  work  on  getting  HB  1425,  the  Religious  Release  Time  bill,
through  the  Senate  Education  Committee.

Appreciate  your  leadership  and  great  work  in  making  this  happen!

I  know  we  still  have  work  left  to  do,  and  I’ll  be  cheering  you  on  as  this  bill  advances  through  the  full 
Senate  and  House.  Let’s  get  this  passed  before  the  April  25th  deadline  for  the  good  of  all  our  kids  here  in
Oklahoma!

mailto:dave.rader@oksenate.gov

